
Loxdale Primary School 
Dudley Street, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 0AU 

Phone: (01902) 558570    

Email: loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs P Scott  

 

 

                 

Thursday 28th November 2024  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

RE Loxdale Christmas Dinner – Thursday 5th December 2024 

 

We are excited to inform you that we are able to provide ‘Christmas Dinner’ for your children again this year. 

 

In order for us to do this and assist with planning, may we ask ALL parents (even if you wish your child to bring a packed lunch that day) to 

order through the Arbor app, you will need to order for each child that you have with us at Loxdale. 

 

In addition, for parents who pay for school meals there is a £2.40 charge, please log into Arbor and top up your child’s account by this amount. 

Please ensure payments are made on or before Tuesday 3rd December 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all children wearing their Christmas jumpers on this day too! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P Scott 

  

Mrs P Scott  
Headteacher 

 
Loxdale Christmas Menu 

 

Main 

❖ Traditional Christmas Turkey Dinner with Trimmings 

❖ Quorn Festive Wellington Parcel with Trimmings 

❖ Cheese Sandwich, Crisps and Crudities 

 

Dessert 

❖ Christmas Tree Ice cream  

❖ Christmas Pudding Cookie  

❖ Christmas Pudding with the option of Vanilla Custard 

❖ Mince Pie with the option of Vanilla Custard 

 

 


